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VHS Basketball Silent Auction Extravaganza

Ventura High School Boys and Girls Basketball Programs will be hosting a fundraiser, the Silent Auction Extravaganza. It will be held Sunday November 6th at a NEW LOCATION, the Main St Gym at Ventura HS. It includes a GIANT silent auction, music, dancing, appetizers and lots of fun. This is another very successful and fun event to support VHS Boys and Girls Basketball.

We appreciate your time and hope you can find a level of sponsorship that is comfortable for you and your business.
VHS Boys and Girls Basketball are programs that believe in doing things the right way. We are proud of our student-athletes and the commitment they have made to Ventura High School. Please come out this season and support these great kids!! 

If you have an item to donate, please fill out the lower portion of this letter. We will contact you for pick up, information, invitation to the event, a thank you, and tax ID number if needed. 

OUR WEBSITES are:   www.venturagirlsbasketball.com






  www.venturaboysbasketball.com
Sincerely,

Ann Larson



Karen Norman

Chairperson


   Auction Committee Person
(805) 558-2520


(805) 340-1737

Please fill out the form below so we may acknowledge your generosity for your donation. 
Business Name 





Contact Person

                                                                                                                                                             E  

Address






Phone  

Description of Item




             Value of Item

If you would like to become a sponsor of this event, please contact us. Many opportunities are available.
If mailing your donation, please use the following local address:
Cougar Basketball Silent Auction, Attn: Ann Larson 

110 Eugenia Dr. Ventura 93003

If your donation needs to be picked up, please call Ann Larson at 805-558-2520

